The Agency Plan Public Hearing of the Board of Savin Rock Communities was held on 
January 3, 2024 Via Telephone Conference.

Chairperson Orio called the public hearing to order at 8:02 AM.

In attendance were: Chairperson Orio, Vice Chairperson O’Connor, Commissioner Burns, Commissioner Nugent, Executive Director John P. Counter, Attorney Kravetz of Susman, Duffy & Segaloff, and Mariel Gonzalez of SRC were also in attendance. 

Absent and Excused: Commissioner Paine
I. Agency Public Hearing
SRC’s Fiscal Year 2024 Annual Agency Plan was publicly advertised in the New Haven Register and on SRC’s website and comments solicited more than 45 days prior to the scheduled public hearing date.  No comments were received prior to the meeting.  Chairperson Orio asked if any members of the public would like to comment on the agency plan.   Chairperson Orio asked for a second and third time for comment on the agency plan.

II. Adjourn meeting:
As there was no public comment on the agency’s plan to come before the Board, Chairperson Orio adjourned the public hearing at 8:05 AM.


Attest:	 John P. Counter
Executive Director / Secretary





























